ELARA NEWSLETTER SPRING 2018

## Your place for community



#### Movie Night: The Greatest Showman

Don't miss a FREE night under the stars watching The Greatest Showman on Saturday, 13th October, at the Elara playing fields on Elara Boulevard.

The fun starts at **4pm** with kids' entertainment including face painters, giant jenga, sack races, cricket and ball games!

Make sure to bring your own tasty picnic, rug and chairs to enjoy the beautiful sunset at Elara from **5:30pm**. The movie will start once the sun is down.

Check your letterbox or our website for updates about this FREE family friendly event. www.stockland.com.au/elara

#### Your new playground is underway!

In August, we celebrated the start of construction on a \$3.2 million all-inclusive, water-themed playground.

Designed with the Touched By Olivia Foundation, Blacktown City Council and Marsden Park Primary School, Livvi's Place Elara will ensure children and carers of all abilities can play together.

On completion, the new 7,400m<sup>2</sup> playground will feature a water play zone, along with a range of equipment for active, social, sensory and educational play.

Richard Rhydderch, General Manager NSW Residential Communities, said: "We are committed to creating vibrant and liveable communities for everyone, and it's great to get started on bringing to life what will be a truly inclusive, fun space for families as our Elara community grows".

Livvi's Place Elara is expected to open in 2019.



# Having troubles with dumped rubbish?

Once a lot has settled, it is the responsibility of the land owner to ensure the upkeep is maintained. Being an active construction zone, dumping has been an ongoing issue at Elara and we highly recommend that you install temporary fencing as soon as possible. Doing so will assist in preventing any illegal dumping or unauthorised access to your lot. If you do happen to witness any illegal dumping, either on your lot or another lot, we would really appreciate your help by reporting this to Blacktown Council. To lodge a report, please visit their website blacktown.nsw.gov.au. Thank you for helping to keep Elara a clean and safe environment for the community.

For any concerns please contact our friendly Customer Care team at **customercare@stockland.com.au** or call **13 52 63**.





## St Luke's Catholic College continues to grow

St Luke's Catholic College is in its second year of operation in the Elara community and is already recognised as one of only 40 schools across Australia in the 2018 The Educator Innovative Schools report.

Currently host to children in years Preschool-7, next year St Luke's will open up to Year 8 students too. A brand new 'School of Foundations' building is under construction and will be the new home for Kindergarten to Year 4 students.

If you are interested in 2020 enrolments, St Luke's will host an open day on 7th March next year.

For more information visit their website at www.stlukesmarsdenpark.catholic.edu.au. You can also keep up to date on their Facebook page @StLukesMP



### Join a sporting team at Elara Oval

If you're looking to join a team, meet some new people, or just get active, OzTag is for you. This fun sport is made up of mixed teams of all abilities and is available to ages 6 to 65 in summer and winter. Held at Elara oval on Mondays and Wednesdays from 6.30pm, you can join a team or form your own. Summer season starts in September and winter season starts in March. For more information call Glynis on **0418 860 325** or head to their website **www.norwestoztag.com.au** 

#### Interested in cricket this summer?

Woolworths Cricket Blast is a fun and fast program for kids of all abilities to learn new skills and play Australia's favourite sport.

Programs will run on Friday evenings during Term 4 at Elara Oval from 5.30pm. The first program starts 26 October for 8 weeks. There will be a second program starting once school goes back in 2019. To register visit **www.playcricket.com.au** and click on 'Where can I play' entering **2765.** 

#### Get the little ones moving for FREE!

Ready Steady Go Kids is for children aged 2.5–6 years. The program teaches children the basics in a fun, non-competitive environment.

Kids will learn a range of sports, develop life skills, increase fitness and self-esteem, make new friends and most of all have lots of fun!

Starting Sunday 21 October, it is held every 2 weeks. Head to the Sales and Information Centre on Elara Boulevard at 11am. Visit our website to register **stockland.com.au/elara** 





#### **Aussie Night Markets**

Warmer days and longer nights are finally here and what better way to celebrate than with a night of food heaven. Enjoy exciting flavours from around the world with more than 40 food and retail stores and kids' entertainment.

The Aussie Night Markets are held on the second Sunday of every month. The next Aussie Night Markets are 14th October and 11th November.

If we need to make any changes due to weather conditions, we will update our Facebook. So make sure you're following the **Elara Facebook Page**.

Block out your Sunday evenings and bring your family and friends to celebrate together!

This newsletter is based on the intention of, and information available to, Stockland as at the date of this newsletter. Information contained in this newsletter may change due to future circumstances.



